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LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE
No: 1172/LOA.ICCS.3/VII/2025

To Whom It May Concern, 

The article entitled, 

Empowering Hygiene Education Through Homecare Product Development with Al Fatah 

Kindergarten, Sedan

Author(s):

Dyani Primasari Sukamdi, Dharmastuti Cahya Fatmarahmi, Risa Umari, Perdana Priya 

Haresmita, Mega Octavia, Satriaji Amurwa Wijaya, Satriyo Gigih Ongko Putra, Moh Arif Sp, Dio 

Sahda Luthfiasti

has been ACCEPTED for presentation at 3rd International Conference of Community Service (ICCS)

2025, Universitas Muhammadiyah Yogyakarta.

Thus, we have made this letter so that it can be used as it should. Hopefully, it will be useful for 

academic purposes.

Yogyakarta, July 07, 2025
Chairperson of the Conference

Dr. drg. Laelia Dwi Anggraini, Sp.KGA.


